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Xcel Energy  Data Request No. 2-2 
Docket No.: EL23-017 
Response To:  South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
Requestor: Eric Paulson 
Date Received: September 19, 2023 

________________________________________________________________________ 
Question: 
Confirm that all customers have received notice pursuant to ARSD 20:10:13:17. 
 
Response: 
In order to ensure that customers receive at least a 30-day notice of the proposed change in 
rates, we included the following messages on customer bills on August 1, 2023 with rates 
anticipated to be approved for January 1, 2024 implementation. The webpage will provide 
PDF files of our July 18, 2023 filing and July 19, 2023 revised cover letter regarding the 
proposed rate changes. 
 
BILL MESSAGES 
Occasional Delivery Energy Service (Rate Code E50) 
Xcel Energy has proposed a new rate for Occasional Delivery Energy Service. If approved, 
effective Jan. 1, 2024, your bill will reflect a change in rates from $0.0202/kWh to 
$0.0360/kWh for energy delivered to Xcel Energy. Please see xcelenergy.com for more 
information on these proposed rates. 
 
Time of Delivery Energy Service (Rate Code E52) 
Xcel Energy has proposed a new rate for Time of Delivery Energy Service. If approved, 
effective Jan. 1, 2024, your bill will reflect a change in On Peak energy payment from 
$0.0255/kWh to $0.0471/kWh, a change in On Peak capacity payment from $0.0065/kWh to 
$0.0056/kWh and change in Off Peak energy payment from $0.0173/kWh to $0.0302/kWh. 
Please see xcelenergy.com for more information on these proposed rates. 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Preparer: Steve Kolbeck   
Title: Principal Manager   
Department: NSPM SD Jurisdiction   
Telephone: 605-339-8350   
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